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Comments: Climbers have plenty of places where they can climb, they do not need to ruin wilderness too.

The Wilderness Act prohibits installations and structures like permanent fixed climbing anchors in order to protect
the areas' wild character. Fixed climbing anchors must not be allowed in Wilderness.

Your job is to preserve wilderness, not allow climbers to make it their playground. If they must climb in
wilderness, let it be without permanent fixed anchors and other such destructive practices.

As the saying goes, leave only footprints, and only those on approved trails. Climbing hardware goes way
beyond footprints, that is for sure!

Any specific proposals for permanent fixed anchor installations in Wilderness must be subjected to public notice
and an opportunity for public comment pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act.

Please, keep wilderness wild, let it be for wildlife and to keep the balance of Nature. No permanent climbing
hardware in wilderness, PLEASE!



